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JUL. O o 1991 

Southland Royalty Company 
P.O. Box 4289 
Farmington, NM 87499 

Gentlemen: 

In a joint effort with the New Mexico Oil & Gas Commission the Bureau of Land 
Management i s attempting to plug the wells previously operated by Paramount 
Petroleum Incorporated. The wells are in the Totah Gallup formation and have 
not produced in paying quantity prior to 1982. The Central Totah Unit well 
No. 1 in the SW/4SW/4 of section 21, T. 29 N., and R. 13 W., i s currently on 
the docket for July 25, 1991. The following wells will be plugged at a later 
date: 

1. Central Totah Unit, well No. 15, NW/4NW/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
2. Central Totah Unit, well No. 16, NW/4NE/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
3. Central Totah Unit, well No. 17, SE/4NW/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
4. Central Totah Unit, well No. 18, SE/4NE/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
5. Central Totah Unit, well No. 19, NW/4SW/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
6. Central Totah Unit, well No. 20, NW/4SE/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
7. Central Totah Unit, well No. 21, SE/4SE/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 
8. Central Totah Unit, well No. 22, SE/4SW/4, sec. 34, T. 29 N., R. 13 W. 

The Bureau of Land Management i s requesting a release of l i a b i l i t y for the 
United States Government and the New Mexico State Government during the 
plugging operations of these wells. 

If you concur with the requested release please sign below and return to the 
above office by July 15, 1991. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ John L Keller 

Q̂p-John Phillips 
Acting Area Manager 
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Lease f i l e 
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